
	
 

 

November 18, 2021 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear CCCFLC Members: 
 
Has it almost been a month since our conference?! Tempus fugit! 
 
We are so thankful to our wonderful presenters, and to all who were able to join us this year. We hope that you 
came away from the conference with new strategies to implement in your classes and new ideas to consider. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

POST-CONFERENCE SURVEY 
 
We would very much appreciate it if you could complete a short survey about the conference. Your input will 
help us in our planning of next year's conference. https://forms.gle/QUscwCyQNvWNVBiEA 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

UDPATE ON SESSION RECORDINGS 
 
We're still working on getting the session recordings ready to be posted. We'll let you know when they're 
available to view. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you, and have a wonderful rest of your semester. 

Your 2020 CCCFLC Officers:  
Executive Director – Kurt Kemp  
President – Dave Pardess                         
Vice President – Dana Arazi 
Secretary – Adrienne Merlo 
Co-Treasurer – Karen Le Cornet                                     
Co-Treasurer – Mary Ellen Eckhardt                 
Social Media and Website Administrator – Denise Cabanel-Bleuer                      
Conference Catering Liason – Lynn Vogel-Zuiderweg         

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

P. S. If you cannot properly see this newsletter from within this e-mail, you may be able to see it better from this 
online link: https://cccflc.github.io/newsletter/2021-05.pdf  


